Ms. Gowri Jayakar

Murugeshpalyam

Bangalore

July 15, 2010

Mr. Natesh Chidamber

Surya Lok Colony

Agra

Dear Mr. Chidamber,

It has come to my knowledge that you are one of the employees to be recognized as ‘Employee of the Year’ this year and I would like to congratulate you.  As a former team leader and co-worker, I how much you deserve this recognition.

I remember the hard work and effort you always put in every task assigned to you.  You never failed to finish a task on time and you made it a point to promptly submit your reports about your work.  I never experienced any problem when I was your team leader.  Your good work ethics and attitude towards work lifts up my spirit and encourages everyone to work hard as well.  You are such an asset to the company and it is great that they are finally recognizing your hard work and dedication.

Congratulations again and may you continue to reap more success in your career.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gowri Jayakar

